
Order of Worship • May 22, 2016 

You are invited to meet with members of our Prayer Team  
at the platform steps following the service.

Musicians: Alex Mejias (leader, acoustic guitar), Janelle Nice 
(vocals), Jen Smethurst (vocals, piano), Glenn Lavender (bass 
guitar), Doug DeBerry (electric guitar), Russell Edwards (drums)

Choral Director: Ted Cornell 
Choral Accompanists: Nancy Luzar (piano), Marcia Budnikas (organ)

Brass Ensamble: Don Bone, Rod Rodgers (trumpet),
Mike Williamson, Dan Grubbs, Ken McFarland (trombone),
Cynthia Gibbs (French horn) CHAPEL BULLETIN  

MAY 22, 2016 

Organ Prelude

Hymn 4: How Great Thou Art (v. 1, 3, 4) – Vance Stallings

Welcome and Invocation: Rich Sylvester, Associate Pastor

Child Dedication
	 9 a.m.: 	 Isaiah Thompson and Emma Hope Walkley 
		  (Mark and Meagan)
	 11 a.m.:	Georgia Grace Smith (Hawley and Jessica)
		  Jane Caroline Stratton (Chris and Katie)

Celebration and Worship
	 Oh, Our Lord
	 Psalm 130

Becoming Good News: Living on Mission – Philippe Warren

Choral Offertory: All Creatures, Sing Praise

Hymn 58: This Is My Father’s World 

Scripture Reading: Romans 15:8-33 (p. 1125) 
	 Claire Stemann, Student Ministry Mentee

Morning Message: Living on Mission
	 Travis Simone, Lead Pastor

Song of Response: Jesus, I My Cross Have Taken

Benediction

Online Giving 
Give one-time gifts or set up recurring gifts online:  
wcchapel.org/giving

	   
	 	    	   Jan.–April	      May	    Annual 2016
	 Budget		  $1,185,000	 $337,800		     $3,950,000
	 Actual		  $1,144,446	 $200,439		     $1,344,885
	 Variance		  –$   40,554	

General Fund Offering Summary as of May 15

Please make all checks payable to Williamsburg Community Chapel. 
Please use the memo area of your check to indicate designations.  
All undesignated checks are credited to the General Fund. Contact: 
Cynthia Gibbs, Finance Director, 941-1567, cgibbs@wcchapel.org

“So here’s what I want you to do, God helping you: Take 
your everyday, ordinary life—your sleeping, eating, going-
to-work, and walking-around life—and place it before God 
as an offering. Embracing what God does for you is the best 
thing you can do for him.” — Romans 12:1 (MSG)

The Bible has much to say about how we steward the resources God 
has entrusted to us. For every message series we will highlight one 
verse that relates to both the theme of the series and our reasonable 
response to give back to God, who gave everything for us.

WILLIAMSBURG COMMUNITY CHAPEL
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e began our annual focus on the Gospel in the fall 
with a study of Romans, examining Paul’s clear 

presentation of the Gospel, that Jesus died so we might live 
(Romans 3:21-24). In this series, we will return to Romans 
to see the practical applications of the Gospel for daily living. 
The Chapel’s late Pastor Emeritus, Dick Woodward, called 
this the “Gospel in Reverse.” If the Gospel teaches, “Jesus 
died that we might live,” the Gospel in Reverse teaches, 
“We die that Jesus might live in us.” Paul writes, “I urge you, 
brothers, in view of God’s mercy, to offer your bodies as 
living sacrifices, holy and pleasing to God…” (Romans 12:1). 
This is the Gospel in Reverse: we die, Jesus lives. As we study 
Romans 12-16, we will grow in our understanding of what it 
means to offer ourselves to the One who offered Himself for 
us, that we might experience and share “the Gospel in Life.”

Condolence: We would like to extend our prayers and sympathy to the 
following families:
	 • the Johnson family on the loss of Yonkoo’s father, Young Sun Yun
	 • the Smethurst family on the loss of their relative, Karisse Schilling
	 • the VanderLoon family on the loss of Ted’s sister, Alice Huizinga

Trinity Sunday: Today the Chapel recognizes Trinity Sunday and 
celebrates the unity of our triune God. Our prayer is that our church 
would reflect the unity of God: Father, Son, and Holy Spirit; and that 
as people witness the unity we experience, they might understand God’s 
character on a deeper level. As Jesus prayed in John 17:21, “...that all of 
them may be one, Father, just as you are in me and I am in you. May they 
also be in us so that the world may believe that you have sent me.”



Welcome to the Newest  
Members of the Chapel 
We believe membership is an 
important part of a person’s journey 
of faith and demonstrates growing 
commitment to Christ’s work in the world through His Church.  
For more information on becoming a member of the Chapel,  
contact Josh Parker (contact info above).

For more information on opportunities to grow in your faith, visit: 
wcchapel.org/grow or contact: Jessica Washburn, 941-1571,  
jwashburn@wcchapel.org

For more information on opportunities to serve, visit: wcchapel.org/serve 
or to receive care, visit: wcchapel.org/care or contact: Becki Wildenberger, 
941-1562, bwildenberger@wcchapel.org

For more information on connecting with Jesus and our community at 
the Chapel, visit: wcchapel.org/connect or contact: Josh Parker, 941-1232, 
jparker@wcchapel.org 

To find Sunday media, calendar and registrations, community 
groups, serve opportunities, or information about pastors and 
staff visit: wcchapel.org. To sign up for our weekly email visit: 
wcchapel.org/email

We would love to hear from you!  Please return this in the offering 
plate or at our Welcome Center in the Main Foyer.

TEAR HERE

NAME										          DATE
 

ADDRESS				    CITY		  STATE	 ZIP 
	  
		
EMAIL				    PHONE

I would like more information about:

  Relationship with Jesus 
  Getting connected to a group  

	 (Small Group, Bible Study, etc.)
  Serving
  Becoming a member of the Chapel
  Receiving care/support 
  Other: 

Check all that apply:	
  First Time Guest
  Returning Guest
  Regular Attendee
  Student
  Single
  Married			 

  Please update my contact info.
	               

  Parent
  Senior Adult
  Widowed  	

TEAR HERE

Prayer: Please submit your prayer request on this form or online at 
wcchapel.org/prayer. Prayer teams are honored to pray for your request 
throughout the week.

This form may be placed in the offering plate or prayer boxes at the Worship Room doors.
NAME					     EMAIL/PHONE

STEPHEN MINISTRY  Are you going through a 
difficult time? Trained Stephen Ministers are available to 
provide confidential, one-to-one listening support.  
(Men): Charlie Roberts, 741-2429, cer1956@cox.net; 
(Women): Marge Brideweser, 565-4688, mbrideweser@cox.net

                                          Volunteers Needed
Sundays: 10:15 a.m.–12:45 p.m. and  

Fridays: 10 a.m.–Noon (during StoryTruths) 
If you are interested in volunteering, contact:  

Linda Ellis, resourcecenter@wcchapel.org 
Everyone is invited to visit the Resource Center and use our wide 

variety of books, Bible Studies, CDs, DVDs and more!  
Visit online: wcchapel.org/ResourceCenter  

Are you at a turning point in your life? Schedule a 
personal, confidential appointment in order to determine 
what resources are available to you within the Chapel, and 
outside the Chapel. Contact: Phyllis Leffler, 229-7152.

Rhonda KelleyJacob Bello & 
Rahab Kamau

Mom’s Morning Out
Fridays, 9:15 a.m.–12:15 p.m.
For the 2016–2017 school 
year we are offering classes 
for 2- and 3-year-olds (age 
details online). Using the WEE 
Learn curriculum, children 
engage in relationship-oriented 
learning activities that embrace 
their physical, mental, social, 
emotional, and spiritual 
development using Christian 
themes. Register online: 
wcchapel.org/registration
Contact: Gayle Justice, Early 
Childhood Director, 941-1218, 
g justice@wcchapel.org

Open Door Bible Study
Tuesdays, beginning June 7 
from 6:30–8:30 p.m.  
Hosea: Unfailing Love  
Changes Everything 
by Jennifer Rothschild
Ladies, please join us this summer 
for a seven-week study! We believe 
that the community found in 
groups is invaluable, and new 
insights are revealed when we  
study God’s word together.  
Register online:  
wcchapel.org/women

SMALL GROUPS
Since some small groups take a pause for the summer, remember to 
be intentional by making one of these simple investments in your 
group: commit to praying for one of your group members daily, 
send out a monthly update to your group telling them about your 
summer, or babysit for another couple in your group so they can 
enjoy a date night out. For more summer small group tips  
and ideas, visit: wcchapel.org/sgresources


